
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF PEMBROKE 
APPROVED 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
18 October 2016 

 
Chairperson Linda Peterson opened the meeting of the Advisory Committee in Pembroke High 
School at 6:30PM on 18 October 2016. Also present were Stephen Curley, Timothy Brennan, 
James McCollum, John G. Brown, Jr., Stephen Walsh, Richard McManus and Elizabeth Monks. 
 
With no business to discuss, the Advisory Committee adjourned at 6:31PM to start the Special 
Town Meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Curley, Clerk 


